
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

With Year 11 Pre Public Examinations (mock exams) fast approaching, I wanted to make you aware of the 

support and revision available to students studying BTEC Sport. Unit 1 exam (Fitness for Sport and 

Exercise) is scheduled for the end of January 2022, this is a real exam. We will use the ‘mock’ in November 

to assess student performance but more importantly as a tool to consolidate fragile learning in the lead up 

to the end of January when students sit the final exam. 

 

Your child has been provided with the following to help prepare for both the mock exam and the ‘real’ 

exam in January: 

 

 A revision booklet with all the key content (we understand some students may well have 

missed some or a significant amount of learning since September). 

 

 An exam question workbook – this is to be used at home and teachers will direct students to 

certain topics and pages.  

 

 There is also past exam papers for students to try, these can be found here: 

https://www.yateacademy.co.uk/page/?title=BTEC+Sport+Revision&pid=126  

 

 Period 0 revision sessions which will take place in the library on the following dates: 

Monday 22nd November (and every week) 8.15-8.50 am – Mr Burbidge’s class 

Thursday 25th November (and every week) 8.15-8.50 am – Mr Johnson’s class 

– this is compulsory for all students and a register will be taken. 

 

 Extra revision sessions on a Thursday 3-4pm in room 29 starting on 25thth November 

2021. These will run every week until the end of January. This is for students to drop into or it will 

serve as intervention for some. 

 

What can you do to help your child to revise? 

 Condense notes for a topic and learning key words and definitions 

 Create a mind map of each topic area. Learn the mnemonics or acronyms.  

 Teach someone else the content 

 Apply knowledge to exam questions using the workbooks and past paper link provided. 

https://www.yateacademy.co.uk/page/?title=BTEC+Sport+Revision&pid=126


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Thank you for your continued support to ensure your child is prepared for the up and coming assessments 

and achieves well in BTEC Sport. If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact 

me: cburbidge@boteler.org.uk 

 

Mr C Burbidge 

Director of Sport and Performance 

 

 


